
Notice 23.12.2021 

An Induction Programme for IGNOU students 

will be held in Room No. 25 from 10.30 am on 

Thursday, 23/12/2021. Regular classes in Room 

No. 25 will be suspended for the day.  

All current and prospective IGNOU academic 

counsellors are requested to join the programme 

around 12.30 pm to meet Assistant Director of the 

IGNOU Siliguri Regional Centre, Dr Pravin 

Pralayankar. 

 


